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Meyers, Robert COE rj, o ía
From: Meyers, Robert COE

Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2005 4:51 PM

To: Hall, Beverly GSA

Subject: RE: Opinion Requested

Ms. Hall,

I reviewed the e-mail from Mr. Chavez and it is my opinion that if Mr. Gozukizil abides by these conditions, he
would be in compliance with the County’s Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance. Of course, Mr.
Gozukizil must complete the necessary outside employment forms and disclose any income he generates from
these activities by July 1st of the year following his outside employment.

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers

From: Hall, Beverly GSA
Sent: Friday, July 01, 2005 11:40 AM
To: Meyers, Robert COE
Subject: Opinion Requested
Importance: High

Mr. Meyers,

We have an employee who is an Elevator Inspector and has provided a Request for Outside Employment to do
consulting and routine elevator inspections for National Elevator Inspection Services. This company is based in
St. Louis, Mo. Bernard McGriff, GSA Director, is requesting an opinion from the Ethics Commission. Please see
the information provided below regarding this issue.

cBeveryft.J{aff ?J{cR.
GSA Personnel Manager
Phone 305 375-2607
Fax 305 375-4135
Beverly,

Our office regulates the elevator industry throughout Miami-Dade County. The industry includes owners and
managers of buildings with elevators, elevator contractors and mechanics, and elevator inspection companies
and inspectors. In the current request for Mr. Gozukizil, I have stipulated that any work he might perform would
have to be outside our area of regulation meaning Miami-Dade County, and could not be for any elevator
contractor whom we regulate. After discussing the matter with Mr. Gozukizil, he has agreed to the further
stipulation that any work would not be for any elevator inspection firm who may also perform inspections in our
jurisdiction, or any owner or manager of property who may also own or manage property within our jurisdiction.
He would be required to provide his own separate insurance for such work.

Michael A. Chavez
Manager. Office of Elevator Safety
Miami-Dade County: JSA/FtJMD
NEW Location: 201 West Flagler Street Miami. II 33130-1511
Ph: 305-375-3912: Fax: 305-375-3967
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